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W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

This picture may not look like anything
special to most of us, but it is encouraging
to us. This month, Emily wrapped up her
language studies, but not before making
several contacts with other classmates.
And as they studied Spanish together,
Emily was able to witness to multiple
classmates. She has already taught one of
the young ladies from her class a Bible
study this month, and has plans to
connect her with a church in London. She
also has plans to teach a Bible study to
another young lady, and there are several
more who are interested. Praise God!! 

“And let us not be weary
in well doing: for in due
season we shall reap, if
we faint not.”

Galatians 6:9



Pray for the Bible studies that we have
lined up, and that they would be open to
the Word of God. 
Pray for the church in Spain and the
leadership as we move forward in His
will. 

Prayer Points:

GW started school this month! He has
been so excited to be in school and is
already making new friends! This has
been a blessing for us as well, as we
have been able to connect with some
of the other parents. We pray this will
provide an open door for us to share
the Gospel with them!

We also received some of the sweetest
letters from the iKidz department at
our home church, Greater Life. Thank
you for thinking of us and always
making us feel so special!



Ways to Support Us

@fromthefieldmissions  |  nanceharvest@gmail.com  |  (832) 477-8450

Join with us in Prayer! Your prayers work!
You can call Global Missions at 636-229-7900 to
make a donation over the phone.  Account # 365475
Scan the QR Code. There are options there to sign
up as both a PIM or give a one-time donation. 
You can become a partner at
https://www.aim2go.org/give/enroll/

This month has been a month full of fellowship and
strengthening relationships. We have been so
blessed to spend time with the missionaries here
in Barcelona, as well as Bro. & Sis. Schreckhise,
who came to minister at LPBCN while they were in
Spain. We were also excited to welcome one of
our former youth students to Barcelona. Welcome
to Team Spain, Chayden!


